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Egg update! 
 

 

It seems that the lovely warm weather has done wonders for the two eggs sitting on my 
windowsill.  For those of you following us on ​twitter ​or ​facebook ​you would have seen the 
amazing footage of the eggs moving as their contents gestated.  Well it appears that last 
night one of them hatched!  Unfortunately no-one was around to see the experience and 
we cannot find the young ‘hatchling’ who has emerged.   

Rest assured that Mr Legge and Mr Day are reviewing the CCTV footage and will hope to 
provide an update later.  Should we have any footage we will share this with you via social 
media.   

 

https://www.facebook.com/Ryefield-Primary-School-220797504780966/
https://twitter.com/RyefieldPrimary?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor
https://twitter.com/RyefieldPrimary?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor
https://www.facebook.com/Ryefield-Primary-School-220797504780966/


The new website is online...   

 
Over recent months the office have been working on updating the new school website.  We 
felt that it was looking a bit tired, needed an update and would work on mobile devices - 
which is how most of us browse online now.   

There may be pages lacking content but we hope you visit it and welcome your feedback.   

Curriculum enrichment: 

Debate Mate Cup 
Pupils in Year 5 and Year 6’s Debate Team trekked all the way 
across London to the University of East London to take part in a 
debating competition.  We won some, we lost some, we rebutted 
and challenged.  We were really pleased that one of the team 
was awarded with a Nandos voucher for giving the best floor 
question.  Yum, Yum!   

 



Cricket 
On Tuesday 24​th​ April, 10 Ryefield children had the 
amazing opportunity to attend Lord’s Cricket Ground 
as part of their School Engagement Day.  We left 
school at 8:30 and, despite the traffic, arrived at the 
ground in time for the start of the first T20 match. 
The children were given 4/6 cards and cheered both 
runs and wickets. 
After lunch we were able to take part in the other 
activities on offer, including bowling and batting drills 
and some small table games. 
We saw the Women’s World Cup, met the Mascots and 
found Miss Woodbridge’s brother’s bench.  A fantastic 
day which the children enjoyed immensely AND got to 
learn a lot more about cricket.  Many thanks to Miss 
Woodbridge for coming with us. 

  
 

Clubs and Sports Update 
Payment must be made on sQuid to confirm your 
child's place! 

Monday  Tuesday  Wednesday  Thursday  Friday 

Tennis - Yr 
2,3+4 
 
Football - Yr 
5+6 

KS2 Dance 
 
Gymnastics - 
Yr 2-6 

KS2 Dance 
 
KS1 Dance 

KS2 Basketball 
 
Multi Skills - 
Yr R,1+2 
 
Cricket - KS2 

Rugby Tots - 
Yr R,1+2 
 
Year 3+4 
Football 

SPACES ARE STILL AVAILABLE FOR CLUBS - 
ONLY £1/£2 a session - with a professional 

coach! 

 



Be prepared for warm 
weather! 

Were hoping for a glorious warm summer once again 
and as it approaches we would like to remind you of a 

few school rules relating to the warmer weather.  

● Please ensure you apply sunscreen to your child 
before they come to school to protect them 

throughout the day.  
● Please supply your child with a sunhat and 

appropriate uniform for the weather.  
● Children should bring a bottle of water to school 

to keep them hydrated during the day. (Children have 
access to water in class and at lunch as well as the water fountains around 

school) 
● Sunglasses should not be worn unless they are prescription or for medical 

reasons.  
● If your child suffers from hayfever please ensure they take their medication 

before school so to last them throughout the day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any empty ink cartridges or old mobile phones we have a 
collection point in the office for them. All items collected will be 

recycled to provide funds for the Dogs Trust Charity.  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There are bag fulls of lost property to the left of the KS1 path from the 
main entrance past the after school club green fenced playground. 
Please have a look if you or your child have lost anything and hopefully 
we can get it all returned to its rightful owner. Any lost property still 
left by Friday 4th May will be donated to charity.  

 

 

If you have unpaid fees for lunch - please ensure that 
your account is settled.   

Your child will not receive a school lunch until their 
sQuid account has credit! 

Contact the School Operations Manager for further 
details.   

Order your child's school meal ​here​ for next week! 
Don’t forget to apply for Free School Meals at 
https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/sims 

 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScdF0OWtFdZ-2leg35LrHB2p-rj5T39iPH0qlAfVUkzdTbH1Q/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/sims


Upcoming Dates For Your Diary 
 
R & Y6 Height and Weight Checks​ - Tuesday 1st May 
Nursery closed due to Borough Elections -​ Thursday 3rd May  

Week beginning the 7th May - KS1 SATs: Reading  
Topaz Class Assembly -​ Friday 11th May @ 2.45pm 

Week beginning the 14th May - KS2 SATs 
Week beginning the 21st May - KS1 SATs: Maths 

Year ¾ Production​   -  Friday 25th May -  ​Yr 3 Parents 9.15am 
     Yr 4 Parents 2.00pm   

HALF TERM:  28 May - 1 June 
Amber Class Assembly - ​Friday 8th June @ 2.45pm 
FOR Party in the Playground -​ Saturday 9th June  
Year 1 trip to the Discovery Centre ​- Wednesday 14th June 
FOR Fathers Day Shop -​ Thursday 14th June  
Gandhi Class Assembly -​ Friday 15th June @ 2.45pm  
KS1 + KS2 Sports Day - ​Tuesday 19th June 
EYFS Sports Day -​ Thursday 21st June 
Amethyst Class Assembly -​ Friday 22nd June @ 2.45pm 
Sapphire Class Assembly -​ Friday 29th June @ 2.45pm 
Year 6 PGL - ​Friday 29th June - Monday 2nd July  
Hillingdon Transition Day for Year 6 ​- Tuesday 3rd July  
Year 5 Camping -​ Tuesday 3rd - Thursday 5th July  
Year 6 show​ - Thursday 6th July 
The Big Sit Out​ - Friday 13th July  
Talent Show ​ - Wednesday 18th July 
Leavers Disco​ - Thursday 19th July  

No after school clubs in the last week of the summer term.   

End of Term - Friday 20th July (School finishes at 1.30pm) 
 

 


